Mary Hunt

We own property on the east side of the San Pedro River. We have read that this type of plant will
emit hazardous toxins into the air affecting the soil and water. These toxins will have a negative
impact on the residents and wildlife of Benson and the surrounding area. If this proposed facility is
allowed to operate, there must be continous pollution monitoring and pollution data must be made
available to the public. This is one more out of state company that is going to damage the fragile
environment and affect the health and well being of Cochise County residents. All in the pursuit of
economic growth. As property owners, we are AGAINST this facility.



